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FOOTBALL
GLOUCESTER v. SWANSEA
THE CANCELLED MATCH

Mr. F. E. Perkins, Secretary of the Swansea F.C., has written to the
Gloucester F.C. regretting "that owing to the severe frost our match had
to be abandoned. It is most unfortunate, especially as I don't see how we
can arrange another date. We had already promised Aberavon to try and
give them another date in place of December 29th, when our match with
them had to be abandoned, also owing to frost. If I see any possible
chance of arranging a date I will at once communicate with you."
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